The incorporation of marking and lighting on this antenna structure would provide additional conspicuity for
VFR and IFR pilots flying in this vicinity.

The cumulative impact of the proposed structure is not considered significant. Study did not disclose any
adverse effect on existing or proposed public-use or military airports or navigational facilities. Nor would the
proposal affect the capacity of any known existing or planned public-use or military airport.

Therefore, it is determined that the proposed construction would not have a substantial adverse effect on the

safe and efficient utilization of the navigable airspace by aircraft or on any air navigation facility and would not
be a hazard to air navigation.
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